
Volunteers needed ! 

Melbourne AA Steps Weekend 

13th, 14th and 15th May 2016 
Banyule Theatre, 10 Buckingham Drive, Heidelberg 

AA members are needed to help out during the 

weekend. We need members to help out as greeters, on 

the registration desk and cleaning up after the lunches. 

If you’d like to volunteer, please come along to our 
special volunteers meeting. 

Volunteer’s meeting - Friday 6th May 9:00pm  
(Between the two Working With Others Group 

meetings) 
St John’s Church Hall, 1 Burgundy St Heidelberg 

If you can’t make it that night but would still like to volunteer,  

contact Michael on 0415 485 591 or Email - wwo@aagroup.org.au 


